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THE INFIRMARY IS ACCEPT-

ING APPLICATIONS : 

 

Do you want to help people and 
make a difference at work? Join 
the Infirmary Orderly Team!  

 

Minimal Requirements: 

• 6 months clear conduct 

• Incarcerated for at least 12 
months 

• No major Assaultive history 
(especially against Female/
Elderly) 

• Not Active STG(or M) 

• Less than 10 years left on sen-
tence 

• Custody Level of 3 or less.  

*If Interested Kyte Nurse Brugger 
in Central Medical 

SRCI Physical Plant has an AIC Journeyman Electrical Apprenticeship position that will be availa-
ble in the near future.  In order to apply, all of the following criteria must be met (no exceptions): 
 
• Clear conduct (No Major DR or Program Failures) 
• Completed and passed Math 70 or above (Must show proof) 
• High School Graduate, GED, or above 
• Must be eligible to be housed in Complex 1A, 1B, 1C or Minimum 
• Classification 3 or less 
• No history of escape or arson 
• 5-10 years remaining on sentence 
 
This program takes approximately five years to complete (8,000 program hours).  If you are inter-
ested in this program and meet all of the above requirements, send a completed job application 
along with an Inmate Communication expressing your interest to Physical Plant (B344).  The ap-
plications will be screened by members of the SRCI Journeyman Electrical Apprenticeship Sub-
committee.  Qualified applicants will need to pass a security screening before being contacted for 
an interview.  Applications will be accepted until May 18, 2023. 

Visiting application form CD 50 needs to be sent to your perspective visitor and your visitor needs to send it to the address at 
the BOTTOM of the form. Do not send it through the inmate communications (kyte) mail system to SRCI visiting staff. If that 
happens, the application form will be returned to you.  



OREGON CORRECTIONS ENTERPRISES CALL CENTER 

LOCATED IN COMPLEX 3 AT SRCI 

The OCE Call Center provides AIC’s with a unique opportunity to learn a marketable skill before they return back to their communities. You’ll 
learn valuable real-world skills that employers – like the companies we call for – require in order to gain employment. 

Moreover, with a little discipline, an AIC with 60 months left on his sentence can easily return home with $3,000.00 - $5,000.00 in his pocket.  

Marketable skills and money in your pocket can give you that jump start for a successful new beginning!   

We have five different companies contracted through us here. Apply to learn about which one is right for you and the opportunities they can 
provide for your future.    

Apply by acquiring a Call Center Application from your housing unit. Make sure to check that you meet the Call Center criteria.  

To qualify you need to meet the following criteria: 

• Need 4 months of clear conduct- IMU releases and multiple DR’s require One year clear (program compliant, attitude/behavior and   
 work history are included in the criteria checks) 

• Cannot have any ID theft charges. (some over 10 years are considered based on the severity)   

Cannot be in any program or recreational callouts that would conflict with a 7:20am to 3:40pm work week. 

Telephone agent’s start at 11PRAS points + a Team Goal Award match (DBL PRAS)  

You are also eligible to receive a nice added bonus from the private company you go to work for. 

Call Center work hours:  Mon-Fri 7:20am –report to work, at count clear (12-12:15) - Lunch (separate from general population), 3:40pm – re-
lease from work.  

Here is a highlight from one of our clients here in the Call Center;  

TIMLIN MARKETING IS HIRING!!! 

Are you looking for a job with opportunity for Growth & Great Pay? Then apply to Timlin Marketing, where you can learn a job skill that will 
benefit you, not only now but after your release! This is a great way to make extra money for your savings goals and some canteen items 
you’ve been wanting.  

Timlin Marketing offers exceptional PAY PERCENTAGE per appointment. If you can maintain an average of 1 Appointment Per Day, you can 
earn the maximum bonus. We also have multiple opportunities for you to leave early for the day, as early as 1:00pm and 1:45pm. 

So grab an application, fill it out and apply now! During your interview ask to learn more about Timlin Marketing.  

                                                             INCENTIVE LEVEL 3 “VIP INCENTIVE LEVEL 3 MEAL"  
 
 In conjunction with our Oregon Way goals of humanization and normalization we are we are embarking on another marvelous Incentivized 
event.  
The Last 2 Saturdays of May and the first 2 Saturdays of June we will be providing this Complex Specific Incentivized meal.  “VIP incentive level 
3 Meal" from Bargaritas/Hog Rock Café in Ontario. This free enjoyable meal will include the following:  
• 10 ounces of barbecued tri-tip 
• cowboy beans 
• slow cooked green beans with bacon 
•  homemade dump cake. 
NOTE: There will be NO beverage provided with FREE Incentive Meal, so plan accordingly and 
purchase beverages approved for in cell availability.   
We will start in Minimum on May 20th, then Complex 3 on May 27th, Complex 2 on June 3rd, and Complex 1 on June 10th.  
Serving time will be Approximately 12:00 PM.  ONLY NCI LEVEL 3 AICs are eligible.  There will be no call out posted for this event. When your 
Complex Specific Unit is called, you will report to the serving area check in for verification of Incentive level with a staff member (you must be 
a level 3 at that time on that day) and you will pick up a meal from the food vendor and return to your unit to eat. 
 If you are unaware of your Incentive level, please contact a Counselor or your Housing Unit Officer prior to the event to help mitigate confu-
sion and uncertainty if you are authorized to attend.    
 If you are not an incentive level three at the time of the event you will not be allowed to participate, there will be no exceptions.                                                         
We encourage you to continue your goals to become a level 3 so that you may participate if we ever do this again.  We are proud of your hard 
work and look forward to celebrating your success!!! 

SPRING SUMMER MENU IS AVAILABLE 

To receive a Spring / Summer Menu, complete a CD28 (remember to sign it, write in the dollar amount of $1.50, ask unit officer to stamp and 
initial in the lower left corner in the box titled “staff review.”)  Mail CD28 to Food Service B383.  Once your CD28 is processed through the Busi-
ness Office, you will receive a menu. 

Menu copies have been sent to Special Housing.  Special Housing AICs may request a menu copy from the Special Housing unit officer, who 
also has the ability to print the menu. 

• Minimum           May 20th, 2023 

• Complex 3         May 27th, 2023 

• Complex 2         June 3, 2023 

• Complex 1         June 10, 2023 



 
COVID-19 Vaccine and Booster Dose Update – April 2023 

The COVID-19 virus is still present in our institutions and communities, and vaccines continue to be the 
safest and most effective way to protect from COVID-19 infection. The Food and Drug Administration 
(FDA) has released new guidelines on COVID-19 vaccine protocol. Health Services will be compiling a list 
of individuals who are eligible for a booster dose and will hold vaccination clinics for individuals who 
meet the criteria as established by the Food and Drug Administration. 

If you are not yet vaccinated and would like to be, please contact Health Services. If you do not wish to 
be vaccinated, or receive boosters, you can opt-out. 

What you need to know: 

• At this stage of the pandemic, the FDA is simplifying the use of the authorized single mRNA 
bivalent COVID-19 vaccines (the monovalent mRNA vaccines are no longer being used). 

• Most unvaccinated individuals may receive a single dose of a bivalent vaccine, rather than 
multiple doses of the original monovalent mRNA vaccines. 

• Most individuals who have already received a single dose of the bivalent vaccine are not 
currently eligible for another dose. 

• Individuals 65 years of age and older who have received a single dose of a bivalent vaccine may 
receive one additional dose at least four months following their initial bivalent dose. 

• Most individuals with certain kinds of immunocompromise who have received a bivalent COVID-
19 vaccine may receive a single additional dose of a bivalent COVID-19 vaccine at least 2 months 
following a dose of a bivalent COVID-19 vaccine. 

• Health Services is compiling a list of individuals eligible for a second dose. 

If you have questions, please contact Health Services. 
 
  



 
 

Actualización de Dosis de Refuerzo y Vacuna COVID-19: Abril de 2023 
 
El virus COVID-19 todavía está presente en nuestras instituciones y comunidades, y las vacunas 
continúan siendo la forma más segura y efectiva de protegerse de la infección por COVID-19. La 
Administración de Alimentos y Medicamentos (FDA) ha publicado nuevas pautas sobre el protocolo de 
la vacuna COVID-19. Los Servicios de Salud (Health Services) compilarán una lista de personas que son 
elegibles para una dosis de refuerzo y realizarán clínicas de vacunación para las personas que cumplan 
con los criterios establecidos por la Administración de Alimentos y Medicamentos. 
 
Si aún no está vacunado y le gustaría estarlo, comuníquese con los Servicios de Salud. Si no desea ser 
vacunado o recibir refuerzos, puede optar por no hacerlo. 
 
Lo que necesitas saber: 
 

• En esta etapa de la pandemia, la FDA está simplificando el uso de las vacunas COVID-19 
bivalentes de ARNm único autorizadas (las vacunas de ARNm monovalente ya no se usan). 

• La mayoría de las personas no vacunadas pueden recibir una dosis única de una vacuna 
bivalente, en lugar de dosis múltiples de las vacunas de ARNm monovalentes originales. 

• La mayoría de las personas que ya recibieron una dosis única de la vacuna bivalente 
actualmente no son elegibles para otra dosis. 

• Las personas mayores de 65 años que hayan recibido una dosis única de una vacuna bivalente 
pueden recibir una dosis adicional al menos cuatro meses después de la dosis bivalente inicial. 

• La mayoría de las personas con ciertos tipos de inmunodepresión que han recibido una vacuna 
bivalente contra el COVID-19 pueden recibir una sola dosis adicional de una vacuna bivalente 
contra el COVID-19 al menos 2 meses después de una dosis de una vacuna bivalente contra el 
COVID-19. 

• Servicios de Salud está compilando una lista de personas elegibles para una segunda dosis. 
 
Si tiene preguntas, comuníquese con los Servicios de Salud. 
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